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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Structure Fire 

March 18, 2018 

 

 

The Northern Arizona Consolidated Fire District #1 responded to a reported structure in 

the 3600 block of East Neal Ave. At approximately 14:17 a first alarm assignment was 

dispatched to the above location with two (2) Engine Companies, (1) water tender, (1) 

Chief Officer, and an NACFD All Call.  Mutual Aid was requested with Kingman Fire 

Department providing (1) Engine Company and (1) Chief Officer. Additional resources 

included (3) MCSO officers, and Unisource Gas and Electric.  

 

Upon arrival fire crews found a single wide mobile home and additions with fire and 

smoke ventilating from a window. Fire crews were able to gain control and extinguish the 

blaze while protecting threatened exposures. The fire was contained to the structure of 

origin. 

 

The home was vacant, and no occupants were present. No injuries were reported during 

the incident. The cause of the fire is currently under investigation, and the estimated 

property loss was less than $13,401.00.   

 

Additional information regarding this incident may be directed to Battalion Chief Tim 

King at (928) 757-3151.  

 

Tim King* 
Tim King 

Battalion Chief-B 

 

*Electronic Signature 
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